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May 30, 2018 
 
 
Crouzet’s motor product series 808360-808370 will be phased-out immediately.  The immediate 
phase out is due to a component obsolescence required to produce the series.  And due to low 
to no sales on the ranges, we will not be seeking a replacement solution for this component.  
 
The 808350 motor series could be a possible replacement for respective similar sizes, but this 
would not be a direct product replacement. 
 
Please see separate Excel file of all part numbers to obsolete effective the date of this notice. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
 
Jill Wagar 
Channel Sales Manager 
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